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We Depend on You

On behalf of the Mahomet-Seymour PTO, welcome back to
school! At Middletown Prairie and Lincoln Trail, you'll find
dedicated teachers and staff, caring administrators and
passionate parents working together to ensure that every
child has the very best learning experience. Keeping
informed is important to everyone. Follow us on Facebook
for news, events and photos from school happenings! 

Welcome Back Bulldogs!

Upcoming
Events

Volunteer Needs
Sign-ups for current volunteer needs
will be posted on our website and
Facebook page and emailed out to
our 2023-2024 volunteer listserv.

Upcoming Needs:
Stock the Staff Lounges - 8/21-25
Barkley Mascot - 8/28-9/11
MPE PBIS Copies - 8/28
MPE Picture Day Helpers - 9/6
LT Birthday Book Distribution - Monthly

M-S PTO is a volunteer-run organization which relies on the
help of parents & guardians to carry out PTO programs and
events, as well as providing support to the schools. We
encourage you to get involved by serving on a committee
or by signing up for volunteer opportunities as they arise.

We refresh our email list each year, so make sure to
complete a 2023-2024 Volunteer Sign Up Form to help out
and get emails with volunteer opportunties.

Dawg Walk Fundraiser

PTO Meeting

MPE Dawg Walk Celebration

August 28th - September 11th

September 14th @ 6:30 PM

September 22nd

Fall Book Fair
October 2nd - 6th

LT Glow Bingo Night
October 4th

MPE Family Reading Night
October 5th

LT Dawg Walk Celebration
October 13th

Connect With Us
Email
msptoboard@gmail.com

Website
https://www.m-spto.org

Facebook
https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto

Dawg Walk 2023
Dawg Walk is M-S PTO's annual fundraiser, held at the
beginning of each school year to fund PTO programs and a
larger special project for MPE & for LT. More information will
be sent out when the fundraising period kicks off on
Monday, August 28th.

After fundraising is complete, each school will hold a Dawg
Walk celebration where families will be invited to join all of
our Bulldog students as they participate in a school-spirit
filled walk & dance party. Visit www.m-spto.org/dawgwalk
for more details.

http://www.facebook.com/mahometpto
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/current-volunteer-needs/
https://m-spto.org/volunteer/signup/
http://m-spto.org/
https://www.facebook.com/mahometpto
https://m-spto.org/dawgwalk/


Free child care

provided and light

refreshments served.

2023-2024 M-S PTO Board

2023-2024 General Assembly Meetings
Who:

Where:

September 14th, 6:30 PM

November 9th, 6:30 PM

February 8th, 6:30 PM
April 11th*, 6:30 PM
*2024-2025 Executive Board Elections

When:

Executive Board Committee Chairs
President
Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary
MPE Executive
LT Executive

Leslie Radice
Heather Crump
Anna Blacker
Stevi Stutzman
Ashley Jensen
Kortnee Hirschi

Communications

MPE Book Fair

LT Book Fair

MPE Family Events

LT Family Events

Liz Kelm 

Melissa Daley &
Anne Curtiss
Jennifer Woltman &
Brooke Smith

Chelsea Kallas

OPENGrade Coordinators
Kindergarten
1st Grade
2nd Grade
3rd Grade
4th Grade
5th Grade

Angie Arnott
Tana DiFiore
Megan Pinto
Staci Rudzinski
Regan Lewis
Katie Hensold

Contact us: msptoboard@gmail.com

Open to all parents/guardians and teachers of Pre K-5th
grade students in Mahomet-Seymour Schools

Middletown Prairie Board Room
Enter through the west doors (by the gym), continue straight down the
hallway and the Board Room will be midway down on the right.

HANDS

MPE Reading Incentive

Staff Appreciation

STEM

Spirit Wear
Volunteer Coordinator

Leslie Stoecker

Kristin Sanderson

Elizabeth Clutts &
Mike Gunderson
Dana Morrison &
Becky Higgerson

Erica Kennedy

Rachel Sheets


